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The Sonoma Valley Film 
Society donated $25,000
The Sonoma Valley Film Society donated $25,000 to the Sonoma Valley 
Education Foundation for the junior filmmaking program at Sonoma 
Valley High School. From left, Marc Lhormer, president of the film 
society, Steve Ledson of the Harmony Foundation, film teacher Peter 
Hansen, and Tim Boeve of the education foundation. In addition, the 
Vadasz Foundation and other film society members contributed to the 
gift. Many of the student films created this year in the program can be 
seen at the upcoming Sonoma Valley Film Festival, April 11-15.
 


